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Dear Families,

As we approach Christmas I would like to share with you our plans over the next few weeks.

Christmas performances

Our Nursery performances will be taking place on Wednesday 7th December at 11am and 2.30pm. Our 

Reception/KS1 Christmas performances will be taking place in the Hall on Tuesday 13th December and Thursday 

15th December-2.00-3.00pm.  Our children have been practising hard to make sure it’s a really special 

performance for everyone.  We look forward to welcoming our parents to watch and celebrate with us! 

Christmas Dinner

The Infants will have their Christmas meal on Wednesday 14th December and the Juniors on Thursday 15th

December. The children may wear their Christmas jumpers if they so choose to do so on this day for their 

Christmas meal. 

Christmas Cards

Some children have asked to bring in Christmas cards this year. They may do so but please make sure first 

names/ last names and the class are clearly written on the front of the envelope to avoid confusion.

Christmas Tree decorations

All of our classes have been making their own Christmas decorations ready to add some festive cheer to our 

school ready for our Xmas Fayre on Friday 2nd December (2.15pm start).  We have also been asked to provide 

some decorations for Elim Church Christmas tree and The Brewhouse in Burton so please take some time to have 

a look at the wonderful work the children have been doing to help our community celebrate!
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Children in Need Coffee Morning
Thank you to everyone who attended the Children in Need coffee morning, we managed to raise £83.05!

Admissions
If you have a child that will be starting in Reception in September 2023 please complete the online 
application by 15th January 2023. if you need any help or support with this please contact the office who 
will be happy to assist you.

Staffing
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome some new staff members who will be joining us, Mr 
Drinkwater will be teaching 3/4C (taking over from Mr Cunningham), Ms Bowley will be teaching C5 (as 
Miss Daniels starts her maternity leave) and Ms Harper will be joining our Reception classes as part of 
our Teaching Assistant Team.  I’m sure you will join me in making them feel really welcome. 

Kindest regards,

Mr Archer.
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School finishes on Friday  December 16th 2022 and we look 
forward to seeing you all safe and well back in the New Year on 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023..

Finally we wish you all a very 

‘Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year!’

From all at Christ Church


